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I was receiving mail for previous residents at my home for 3 years before I started 

writing "not at this address" a few times to get them to stop. It would have been easy 

to fill them out myself.  

The biggest problem I see with this is now I feel like my vote has been diluted 

because the election authority doesn't seem to care that blank ballots are sent out. 

Being told statistics that boil down to "Oregon always votes blue" only furthers the 

feeling that my vote doesn't matter to the state of Oregon. 


